Letter of mmrvyin!hm

[o - Prof. Sucheta Privabading, Chair Professor, MRDC

Rama Devi Women's University, Blubaneswar, India

Dare: 21 August, 2024

Subject: Apprecintion

Dear Prof. Chowdhury,

| am writing 1o express my heartfelt appreciation for the remarkable presentation
deliverad at Hongbeopsa Temple on August 21, 2024 by Prof. Sucheta Priyabadini,
Maa Rama Devi Chair Profiessor, Rama Devi Women's University. Your s ghitiul
analvsis and comprehensive research on “Buddism (rom Kalinga o Korea” left o
profound impact on all who had the privilege of attending.

It definitely expressed the relationship between Indin and South Korea. [he
audience was engaged throughout the presentation, which is proof of your

expertise and dedication.

On behalf of Hannarae Foundation, Hongbeopsa Temple, South Korea, |
would like to extend our deepest gratitude to Prof. Sucheta for coming here and

giving a talk here.

Warm regands,
Ven Shimsan Kf&" <
Hannare Culture In Corporated

705-5. Cheyukgongwon-ro, Geumjeong-gu, Busan, Republic of Korea




